
 

Town of Stow 
CEMETERY DEPARTMENT 

380 Great Road 
Stow, Massachusetts 01775 

 

 

Minutes of the Cemetery Committee Meeting of:  December 1, 2021  

Committee Members Presents:  Chairman Glenn Hammill, Kenny Banks, Chet 
Jacobs, & Superintendent *GH* Gledhill 

Discussion on the Minutes of:  November 9, 2021, a move to approve the 
minutes as amended from the chairman Glenn H. was held by Kenny. He wants to 
make sure if everyone was still in favor of the vote to retain control of overseeing 
the management and upkeep of all the cemeteries and including the expenditure 
ledger. It was as voted on November 9th, 2021, and the amendment passed. 

Review Bills / Expenditure:   

Correspondence: No word from the Eagle Scout about making tonight’s meeting. 

Superintendents Report: Still no word about budgeting information from HR. or if 
we have any say in this year’s budget matters. I’m still wondering if signing the 
card of intention was a mistake for the future of the cemetery department. 

Members Open Discussion: The Committee Members agreed to have another 
meeting next week on Dec. 8th at 4:00pm. GH will reach out to the Eagle Scout to 
see if next week is a possibility to meet with the committee about his Veterans 
Project. 

Meeting Adjourned: At 4:45pm 

Minutes Submitted By: *GH* Gledhill 
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